
ASSAM UNIVERSITY, SILCHAR 

EXAMINATION BRANCH 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 It is notified for information of all concerned that link for Registration of 

students of different colleges under the University for the session 2020-21 shall 

remain open on 13/01/2021 for those students who could not apply for registration 

due to various reasons. 

Students who have not registered themselves till now are required to avail 

this final chance for registration. Late fine of Rs.500/- per student (In addition to 

Registration fee of Rs.300/-) shall be applicable on submission of application 

during the extended date. 

 

 

       (Dr. S Dutta Roy) 

           Controller of Examinations 

 

No.:- AUE-R/NOTIFICATION/2020/00115         dtd:- 12/01/2021 

Copy to:- 

1) Director, Computer Centre for uploading the notification in the university website. 

2) Principal of all colleges under the AUS for information and necessary action. They are 

requested to advice the concerned student accordingly. 

3) System Analyst for uploading in the examination website. 

 

 

 

Controller of Examinations 


